
 
      
 

11th April 2024 
Year 1 Fairhaven Lake 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of this terms science topic, children from year 1 will be visiting Fairhaven Lake, on Tuesday 
30th April. 
 
During this trip the children will take part in a workshop called ‘Brilliant Birds!’ 
 
This trip will take place in the morning and the children will be back in school for lunchtime. Children 
must be in school on time as the mini-buses will be leaving promptly at 9.15am; we will return to 
school at approximately 11.30am.   
        
We are asking for a donation of £4.00, to help towards the cost of the workshop.  Please could you 
return the slip and payment to school by Wednesday 17th April.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mrs Zinna. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

I give permission for ___________________________________________to attend the trip to 

Fairhaven Lake on Tuesday 30th April. 

 I enclose a donation of £4.00. 

Parent Contact Number ____________________________________ 

Allergies/Medical Notes___________________________________________________ 

   

  


